
From: David Robinson <theshipwrightpublichouse@gmail.com>  

Sent: 15 January 2021 17:56 

To: Scrutiny Communications <Scrutiny@gov.je> 

Subject: Concerns over the planned road works and new hospital site 

  

To whom it may concern  

  

 We fear of a severe detrimental impact that the new road works, removal of sections of the park and 

traffic is going to have to our business  

  

 I wish to be reassured that it will have no impact to footfall due to the noise the road works will create 

and the traffic that will be sure to come with it after completion  

  

 I also wish to be reassured that it will have no impact on the park where functions and festivals are 

held.  

  

 Green areas especially around town are deminishing at an alarming rate there will be none left before 

you know it. 

  

 The park is called peoples park for a reason because it was left to the people! 

  

What is really wrong with the hospital going up Warwick farm loads of room and access with less land to 

acquire and less of a blot on our once pretty landscape  

  

We just ask you listen to the people for a change 

  

David Robinson  

Shipwright Public house  


